
Inaugural Flight to Denver – Thursday, October 9, 2025

• Corpus Christi International Airport (CCIA) will celebrate the 
launch of its new nonstop service to Denver International 
Airport (DEN) on Frontier Airlines on Thursday, October 9, 
2025.

• The inaugural flight is scheduled to arrive in Corpus Christi at 
5:30 p.m., and the return flight to Denver will depart at 
approximately 6:45 p.m.

• In the tradition of inaugural flights, CCIA plans to celebrate 
this significant new route with remarks from City staff and 
dignitaries before the flight departs, along with a decorated 
gate and custom swag and goodies for the passengers.

• This new route will operate twice weekly (Thursdays and 
Sundays) and marks a significant addition for CCIA, providing 
a new, affordable, and direct connection for leisure and 
business travelers in the Coastal Bend region to Denver and 
Frontier's extensive network.


